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The Internal Academic Review (IAR) of the Department of Civil Engineering is now 



research while addressing the recommendations of the IAR Reports in a concerted effort 
to maintain a high level of performance and success. 

 
Outcomes of the Internal Academic Review 

for the Department of Civil Engineering 
 

submitted jointly by the 
Dean of the Faculty of Applied Science 

and the 
Head of the Department of Civil Engineering 

 
The Dean of the Faculty of Applied Science and the Head of the Department of Civil 
Engineering welcome the positive assessment by the IARC of the department’s programs 
of engineering education and research. We are pleased to provide the following response 
to the specific recommendations made by the committee.  
 
1. Strategic Planning 
 
The Faculty of Applied Science undertook the development of a strategic plan in 2007/08 
at the same time as the internal academic review of the department was being conducted. 
Our plan, which was approved by the Applied Science Faculty Board in January 2009, 
will guide the development of the Faculty in the coming years and serve as an 
overarching roadmap within which departme



interviews scheduled for September. When these positions are filled the approved faculty 
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